CORHAMPTON GOLF CLUB - DRESS RULES

To maintain the standard of dress at Corhampton Golf Club the Management Committee have laid down the following rules. To save
embarrassment to members, visitors and to the staff of the golf club, please ensure that these rules are adhered to whilst visiting the golf club.

On the Course

Conventional golf wear. Shirts may be either sleeveless with collar or collarless with sleeves. No tee shirts or vest type tops.
Only Tailored shorts are acceptable. No jogging shorts.

Golf shoes must be worn when playing golf

Socks must be worn (sports socks or shoe socks of any colour are acceptable).

Baseball caps must not be worn sideways or back to front.

In the club house

Conventional golf wear as above — hats must not be worn.

Smart casual dress, clean, tailored jeans may be worn but jeans with slits or holes are not allowed.

Cargo type trousers, Track Suits / Leisure Suits are not permitted.

For all formal occasions including dinner, match meals and social events members are expected to change out of golf wear — unless a notice
is posted to the contrary.

When Winter Rules are in force golf shoes are only permitted in the locker rooms




